
TOWN  OF  VIENNA  
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO: Vienna Construction Industry 
 

FROM: Michael Gallagher, Department of Public Works Director 
 

DATE: December 28, 2016 
 

SUBJECT: Stormwater Computations LTI 16-011 
 
 
 

 
The Department of Public Works (DPW) has updated the Public Infrastructure Manual 

(PIM) Chapter 2.2.C to clarify that for the purposes of Stormwater Management in 

Residential Zones, calculations for pre-development impervious cover shall be 

calculated based on current conditions but cannot equate to more than twenty five 

percent (25%) of the property area. 
 

Below is a link to the updated PIM on the Vienna website. 

 
https://www.viennava.gov/your-government/town-departments-at-your-
service/public-works/checklists-guides-manuals 
 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 

 
 

John Jay Sergent 

Engineer 

Public Works 
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